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NHL STATEMENT REGARDING THE PHILADELPHIA FLYERS 
 
 NEW YORK (Feb. 7, 2021) – The National Hockey League today released the 
following statement regarding the Philadelphia Flyers: 

As a result of a Philadelphia Flyers Player entering the League’s COVID Protocol 
earlier today, a decision was made by the NHL’s and NHLPA’s medical experts to have 
all Flyers Players, Coaches and staff receive POC tests in advance of this afternoon’s 
game vs. the Washington Capitals.  After all tests returned negative, the League’s, 
NHLPA’s and Clubs’ medical groups determined that it was appropriate to play the 
game. 
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